
 

The bands of G.C. Hawley Middle School invite you to our 

Winter Concert 

6th Grade:  Tuesday, December 12 at 7:00pm 
In the G.C. Hawley Middle School gym 

 

 
 
     The concert will feature traditional band music and many of your 
holiday favorites.  Admission is free, so invite your friends and family! 
 
     This special event will feature all of the Hawley arts programs.  The 
Art Club will have their work on display starting at 6:15, as well as free 
hot chocolate for everyone.  Our concert will begin at 7:00, featuring 
our 6th grade band and the Hawley chorus. 
 
     Students should report to the band room by 6:40 to warm up and 
tune together.   
 
     Students should wear formal black & white attire, as described in 
our syllabus: Boys wear black pants and a white collared shirt (not a 
t-shirt). Ties are optional but highly recommended. Girls can wear a 
black dress, black dress pants and a white shirt, a black skirt, etc. 
Skirts should be long enough to cover the knees while sitting down. 
Santa hats are optional but encouraged. 
 
     After our performance, we will move our chairs and music stands to 
the side to make room for the chorus performance.  

 

 


